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Dear Community – Police Relations Foundation Team, 

 

I am writing on behalf of the International Law Enforcement Officers Association and the 

NYC Department of Correction to express our sincere gratitude for your generous donation 

towards the Lunar New Year luncheon held at the George R. Vierno Center. Your support 

allowed us to serve a wonderful meal to over 200 correction officers and supervisors, 

creating a memorable and uplifting experience for all attendees. 

 

This donation was truly priceless. As many know, correction officers often go unrecognized 

for their vital role within law enforcement. However, this luncheon served as a poignant 

reminder that the community appreciates and values their dedication and service. It was 

heartwarming to see the camaraderie and the positive spirit that your generosity helped to 

foster among our officers. 

 

We deeply appreciate the unwavering support that the CPR Foundation extends to the entire 

law enforcement community. Your commitment to building strong relationships between 

law enforcement and the community is commendable, and we are fortunate to have you as 

partners in this important work. 

 

Thank you once again for your incredible support. Your foundation is truly amazing and 

valued, and we look forward to continuing our collaboration to enhance community 

relations. 
 

 

Warm regards, 
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